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Dear Parents/ Carers,
Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions. This week’s theme was ‘Children who work well with a partner or within a group’.
	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Heidi J
Maisie H
	Maya S
Alfie W
	Sebby F-R
Darcy P
	Annabelle B
Alexander P
	Isabelle McC
Mila S
	Jak S
Rosie W

	Year 1
	Ethan C
Daniel B
	Ava P
Charlie P
	Tommy T
Emily B
	Stanley S
Eva H
	Bob T
Darcie E
	Eric W
Joshua E

	Year 2
	Jacob C
Ellis C
	Rodrigo C
Jenson C
	Myles R
Aston E
	Leo C
Grace R
	Rosie J
Ava H
	Miya E
David U

	Year 3
	Scarlett E
Florence S
	Seth P-G
Scarlett F
	Zara H
Betsy B
	Oscar O’N
Vincent B-H
	Esmee R
Theo L
	Sophie S
Ethan P

	Year 4
	Ella O
Starlett F-R
	Evie N
Charlie F
	Theo S
Sarah L
	Amari-Leigh C
Alfie H
	Skyla E
Jack A
	Raya L
Saengarun K

	Year 5
	Georgia-Rose G
Preston B
	Jake W
Kobie B
	Leighton T
Isla S
	Isaac S
Jacob H
	Penny W
Evan R
	Mia C
Sienna J

	Year 6
	Freja H
Olivia W
	Imogen A
Joey T
	Frankie D
Caiden R
	Jessica D
Ethan M-C
	Rebecca W
Trisden L 
	Rayan K
Joseph M 

	Walliams
	1311
	Rowling
	927

	Dahl
	876
	Cowell
	951


Overall winners are Walliams with 3390 points.
No bikes on the school premises 

Some High School pupils, who are collecting younger siblings, are entering the premises on bikes and riding the bikes. This is causing a danger to other parents and pupils. If you have a High School pupil collecting a sibling, please can you make it clear to them that people are not allowed to ride bikes on the school premises. Any High School pupils riding bikes and causing a danger to others will be asked to leave the premises. Thank you for your anticipated support in this matter.
No ear-rings or retainers in school

Please note that children should not wear ear-rings or retainers in school.  Thank you.

Year 6 Robinwood Trip
Please note that final Robinwood trip payments are due before 24th March 2023. Thank you.
Friends Association Infants Children’s Entertainer 

The School Spider survey for the KS1 Children’s Entertainer on Monday 30th January will close this Sunday at 11:00pm. Once completed, you should make your payment via SchoolMoney. Please note that children are not allowed to bring sweets into school.
Flu Immunisations
For those children who missed their flu immunisation because of illness, the Immunisation Coordinator is running an evening clinic at Higher Folds Community Centre, WN7 2UB from 3:30pm on Wednesday 1st February. You will need to book in advance so that they have enough doses with them on the day, and you should telephone 07900 407 366 to do so.
Year 3 and Year 4 Friends Association Disco
The disco takes place after school on Monday 6th February. Please complete the School Spider survey before 11:00pm on Sunday 5th February to book your child’s place at the school disco. Once completed, you’ll be added to School Money to make your payment.

Year 5 and Year 6 Friends Association Disco
The disco takes place after school on Monday 13th February. Please complete the School Spider survey before 11:00pm on Sunday 12th February to book your child’s place at the school disco. Once completed, you’ll be added to School Money to make your payment.
Year Reception Multi Skills Clubs
For four Wednesdays in March there will be an after school club offered to Class 1 children. 
For four Fridays in March there will be an after school club offered to Class 2 children.
Please book your child’s place by completing the School Spider survey, and then make your payment via SchoolMoney.
Themed Lunch Days
The school caterers, Local Kitchen, will be offering a number of themed lunch days over the next couple of months, aimed at encouraging children to try school dinners, and to try a wider variety of foods. The first of these is to celebrate National Pizza Day on Thursday 9th February and this is open to all pupils. You can book your child’s lunch in advance at home on the EVOLVE hub, or they can book on the day.
This lunch will be free to infant children and to those children entitled to free school meals as usual, and for all other children it will cost £2.35 payable through SchoolMoney from 10th February. 

Year 3 Dodgeball
On Wednesday afternoon, both Year 3 classes took part in an inter-house dodgeball competition at school. Both classes showed excellent skill and determination throughout the afternoon. It was a brilliant sporting event enjoyed by all. Well done to all the children who took part.

Class 7 House Winners - Walliams 

Class 8 House Winners - Walliams 

Year Group Winners - Walliams (Class 7)

Year 1 Trip
On Tuesday classes 3 and 4 took a trip to Manchester Museum of Science and Industry. There they were able to participate in the interactive experiment gallery, exploring ‘How our senses work’ and ‘Magnetism’.  The children also enjoyed watching a show that discussed revolutionary concepts that have derived from Manchester. The children had a great day exploring what the museum had to offer. Thank you to Mrs Meighen and Mrs Trickett for organising the trip, and thanks to the adults who helped out.
Year 6 Zumba

On Thursday, Year 6 took part in a taster Zumba session. The Zumba instructor, Rebecca, taught two new routines. It was lovely to see the children all taking part and being so enthusiastic throughout the whole session. Their behaviour was outstanding and the children should be very proud of themselves. Rebecca commented at the end of the session about how wonderful the children had been and how much she had enjoyed her session with us. Well done Year 6!

Out of School Achievements
Well done to Vincent B-H of Class 8 who achieved certificates in swimming this week, gaining his 5m in front crawl and 10m in backstroke.
School Spider Useful Hints and Tips
We are regularly asked questions about dates and times for school trips and competitions, as well as dress requirements and so on. Please note that all information is included in the School Spider Survey you will have completed.  To access this information: in the app, navigate to the Surveys section and select ‘completed’ surveys; find the appropriate one and click the ‘read more’ link to the right of the heading, where the information will be shown. 
School Dinners

Next week (week commencing Monday 30th January) it will be ‘Week 1’ of the school dinner menu. A copy of the menu can be found on the school website. Please remember that your child must keep the same option for a full week, and school dinners should be paid for in advance wherever possible on SchoolMoney.

After/Before-School Clubs
Year 1

Sewing Club Group A, Thursday 2nd February. Collect at 4:15pm from Year 


1 classrooms;
Class 9 
Hip Hop & Street Dance, Tuesday 31st January. Collect at 4:15pm from the classroom;

Class 11 

Multi Skills, Wednesday 1st February. Collect from the classroom at 4:15pm;
Class 12 

Multi Skills, Friday 3rd February. Collect at 4:15pm from the classroom;
Class 11 & 12   Homework Club, Monday 30th January. Collect at 4:00pm from




classroom doors;
Year 5 and 6
Football Squad only, Monday 30th January until 4:30pm. Collect from 



classroom door.
Eco Club

Friday 3rd February. Collect at 4:00pm from the front of school.
Best wishes,

Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher
